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Notice no: 82/N/24      Date: 06/08/2024 

 

 

Notice 
 

This is to inform to all newly admitted students of S. B. 

S. Government College, Hili that the regular classes of 

semester I of academic session 2024-25 will be 

commenced from 07.08.2024 vide G. O. No. 455-

Edn(CS) /10M-95/14 dated 18.07.2024. The students 

are directed to contact their concerned departments. 
 

 

 

 

 

   Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Officer-In-Charge 

S.B.S. Government College, Hili. 
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